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RE: A.W. McCay Contracting, Inc. Recommendation

Dear Sir or Madam,

The purpose of this letter is to recommend A.W. McCay Contracting, Inc. as a strong candidate
for General Contractor for your upcoming project. Our company has worked with A.W.
McCay on several projects in the past years ranging in scope from five hundred thousand
dollars to three million dollars. We have found Gus McCay to be a tremendous asset to these
projects. Gus and his staff have been extremely professional and accessible, offering a strong
leadership in trouble-shooting as construction issues arise at the project site.

Furthermore, A.W. McCay offers a terrific experience based background. They afford you
with a great source of reference which is valuable during any project in construction, as issues
may arise and quick, correct solutions need evaluated.

I recommend A.W. McCay without reservation for vour upcoming project. Please contact me,
if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,
INTEGRITY DESIGN

KRET T ANDKEYKO

Keith Andrevko, AIA, NCARB
Principal
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